
Resource Management, June 23, 2020.  

 

GMC CARES Act Grant, Second Disbursement  

 

Dear Student, 

You recently received an initial CARES Act Grant disbursement. As GMC works to issue all CARES Act 

Grant funds, we are now issuing the final grant disbursement to all eligible students in the amount of 

$30.40. For those with direct deposit set up, your additional grant funds will be processed June 23, 

2020. For those without direct deposit, your grant funds will be sent to you via paper check, which will 

be mailed to you no later than June 26, 2020.  

Should you have any questions regarding the CARES Act Grant please visit GMC’s CARES Act Grant 
Information Page at: https://www.gmc.edu/prospective-students/cares_act.cms, or contact the 

Financial Aid Office by emailing FAHelp@gmc.edu.  

GMC hopes the CARES Act Funds you received have assisted you and alleviated some financial burdens 

during this time. 

Sincerely,  

GMC Financial Aid | Resource Management Office  

FAHelp@gmc.edu 
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